
On Thursday, June 9, 2016 4:44 PM, Cindi Stewart 
<cindi.stewart@columbusfumc.com> wrote: 
 

NEW OUTREACH CENTER NEWS 

 “Christmas Comes Early” 

 What an awesome response from our congregation as we received: 

$650.00 for paint 

$400.00 in Walmart and Menards gift cards 

plus many, many In-kind items 

  

Update on Cleaning and Painting 

 The cleaning is almost done 

Friday afternoon and Saturday morning UMW will be cleaning the kitchen 

Saturday morning we will begin painting 

There are plenty of rollers and pans so we hope to see lots of people ready to paint  

 

Lunch will be served 

 Sale, Sale, Sale 

 The following items were left by the former Outreach Center owners 

Filing Cabinets - both 2 and 4 drawers 

Desks 

End Tables 

Long Tables 

Wall Dividers 



Floor Lamp 

Newer Maytag Washing Machine 

All items are available now at the new Outreach Center and will be sold “as is” for a 
donation 

  

The Outreach Center OPS Committee wants to thank everyone who  

gave to “Christmas Comes Early” 

has already helped to clean 

plans to paint 

Ted Nelsen for a Roll-off for throw-aways 

is helping in some other way 

and everyone who continues to pray for the success of our Outreach Center. 

  

It is exciting to see our members working together to make our dream of a New 
Outreach Center come together. 

 


